
River City Dirt Riders

Meeting Minutes for Nov. 8, 2022

Board Members Present:

• President- Mundy Murzic
• Vice President- Scott Morgan
• Treasurer- Monty Mathews
• Secretary- John Bekanich
• Lease Director- Pete Komthongpane
• Public Relations- Jimmy Benton
• Membership Chairman- Mark Wolff

   

1. Good turnout at Tuesday's meeting, including some new faces. 
2. Enduro prep days will continue the weekend days of Nov. 12 and 13. Most of Saturday, Nov. 12

will be dedicated to evaluating the course by Barry as a result of the expected tropical storm.
3. We will have exclusive use of St. Mary's Shoals on Nov. 18 (Friday) and Nov. 19 (Saturday) for

final course prep.
4. Barry estimates ~(30) volunteers committed to help out on Enduro day, Nov. 20. As always we 

can use additional help. Contact Barry Miller @ 904-613-6572 if you wish to contribute. Most 
jobs consist of bringing a folding chair and being posted at intersections or choke points.

5. Any and all Enduro volunteers s/b at the green maintenance shed just past the main ATV gate 
on the right at 7:00 a.m. on event day, Nov. 20.

6. Catered food will be available for volunteers from about 6:30 a.m. until sometime beyond 2:00 
p.m. on Sunday. We could use a volunteer to deliver lunch food to the course workers during the
event.

7. Post-Enduro notes: We are required to remove all arrows, stakes, ropes, markers and caution 
tape from only the Horse Side sections after the Enduro, and the effort can include the 
following weekend. Being able to salvage any arrows in decent condition for reuse that are 
pulled can help defray the cost for future needs. (Arrows bought in bulk cost us about $.25 
each).

8. More Post-Enduro notes: We will continue to run Tim's Loop in the “reversed” 
counterclockwise direction for all future recreational single track use. So additional signs for 
wrong way, trail road crossings, OHV 2 wheel only, etc. will need to be posted  in the following
weeks as material and manpower resources allow.  


